NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NEW AND INCREASED FEES
FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023 (FY 2023)
CITY OF RIGGINS, IDAHO
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Riggins proposes to increase certain existing fees by amounts that exceed five percent (5%) of the fee from the current fiscal year and impose new service fees beginning October 1, 2022.  
The fee increases are necessary to cover increased costs associated with this program.  






CURRENT FEES

PROPOSED FEES

SANITATION:
Cart


     $  28.30


      30.70


      
     
2-Yard
Dumpster          
   $  139.65


    151.63


 4-Yard      

   $  211.25  


    229.38


 6-Yard


   $  270.80

  
    294.05
 8-Yard      

   $  358.45


    389.24          

HEARING DATE AND TIME:

Wednesday, August 10, 2022 at 6:15 p.m.
HEARING LOCATION:


Riggins City Hall Council Chambers







126 North Main Street






Riggins, Idaho  83549
City Hall is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Anyone desiring accommodations for disabilities related to the budget documents or to the hearing, please call the City Clerk’s office at 208- 628-3394, at least 48 hours prior to the public hearing.

 s/  Brenda Tilley







          

  Brenda Tilley, City Clerk-Treasurer
